
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1227 
 

Asked on 12 December 2024 
 

MS J PEASE ASKED MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE SERVICES (HON 
T NICHOLLS)— 
 
QUESTION 
 
Will the Minister advise (a) if the government is committed to the existing strategy 
contained within Thriving Lives, Connected Communities to improve mental health and 
wellbeing in Queensland and (b) if the government will continue to provide funding for 
the plan? 
 
ANSWER 
 
All funds allocated to Queensland Health will be spent as allocated in the 2024-25 
Budget. This includes all budgeted funds allocated to Thriving Lives, Connected 
Communities. 


